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many of the earliest books particularly those
dating back to the 1900 s and before are now
extremely scarce and increasingly expensive we
are republishing these classic works in
affordable high quality modern editions using
the original text and artwork
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winner of the 2021 wolfson history prize black
spartacus is a tour de force by far the most
complete authoritative and persuasive
biography of toussaint that we are likely to
have for a long time an extraordinarily
gripping read david a bell the guardian a new
interpretation of the life of the haitian
revolutionary toussaint louverture among the
defining figures of the age of revolution
toussaint louverture is the most enigmatic
though the haitian revolutionary s image has
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multiplied across the globe appearing on
banknotes and in bronze on t shirts and in
film the only definitive portrait executed in
his lifetime has been lost well versed in the
work of everyone from machiavelli to rousseau
he was nonetheless dismissed by thomas
jefferson as a cannibal a caribbean acolyte of
the european enlightenment toussaint nurtured
a class of black catholic clergymen who became
one of the pillars of his rule while his
supporters also believed he communicated with
vodou spirits and for a leader who once summed
up his modus operandi with the phrase say
little but do as much as possible he was a
prolific and indefatigable correspondent
famous for exhausting the five secretaries he
maintained simultaneously at the height of his
power in the 1790s employing groundbreaking
archival research and a keen interpretive lens
sudhir hazareesingh restores toussaint to his
full complexity in black spartacus at a time
when his subject has variously been reduced to
little more than a one dimensional icon of
liberation or criticized for his personal
failings his white mistresses his early
ownership of slaves his authoritarianism
hazareesingh proposes a new conception of
toussaint s understanding of himself and his
role in the atlantic world of the late
eighteenth century black spartacus is a work
of both biography and intellectual history
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rich with insights into toussaint s
fundamental hybridity his ability to unite
european african and caribbean traditions in
the service of his revolutionary aims
hazareesingh offers a new and resonant
interpretation of toussaint s racial politics
showing how he used enlightenment ideas to
argue for the equal dignity of all human
beings while simultaneously insisting on his
own world historical importance and the
universal pertinence of blackness a message
which chimed particularly powerfully among
african americans ultimately black spartacus
offers a vigorous argument in favor of getting
back to toussaint a call to take haiti s
founding father seriously on his own terms and
to honor his role in shaping the postcolonial
world to come shortlisted for the baillie
gifford prize finalist for the pen jacqueline
bograd weld award for biography named a best
book of the year by the the economist times
literary supplement new statesman
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quarterly cumulative issues beginning in 1945
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1920

the paper cap by amelia e barr is a story with
a certain amount of mystery favorable in so
far as it permits the readers to exercise
ingenuity in devising a probable reason for
the selection of a paper cap as the symbol of
labor the recital also reveals england s
social life and customs during the 19th
century excerpt now if the working man was
looking for a symbol there are many reasons
why the paper cap would appeal to him it is
square straight upright it has no brim it
permits the wearer to have full sight for
whatever he is doing it adds five inches or
more to his height it is cool light and clean
and it is made of a small square of brown
paper and costs nothing every man makes his
own paper cap generally while he smokes his
first morning pipe it was also capable of
assuming all the expressions of more
pretentious head coverings worn straight over
the brows it imparted a steady business like
appearance tilted to one side it showed the
wearer to be interested in his own appearance
if it was pushed backward he was worried or
uncertain about his work on the heads of large
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masterful men it had a very hands off look
employers readily understood its language
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